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Dear Editor: 
 
In the article, “Water Issue Hot Topic at Town Board Meeting,” a number of members of the 
community expressed concern about the Town of Peshtigo Board meeting on May 21. We share their 
concerns.  
 
Tyco has a plan to connect residents in the Township of Peshtigo to a municipal water supply. We will 
pay for the construction costs. It is a long-term, safe and reliable solution for all Peshtigo residents in 
the well sampling area. Digging deeper wells does not make sense in this case. Not only would it 
require the digging of more than 160 wells, there is no guarantee that residents would have enough 
good water.  
 
Separately, we want to set the record straight regarding Mr. Pottratz’s comment at the end of the 
meeting. At no time has Tyco disposed of foam into the Peshtigo River. We have followed all laws 
and regulations regarding the proper disposal of our foam and we have taken action to resolve this 
matter as quickly as possible. 
 
We would like to have the opportunity to discuss these matters at the next Board meeting and we are 
hopeful that our leaders in the community will help us ensure that residents have safe and reliable 
drinking water.  
 
Jim Cox 
Sr. Manager, Marketing Communications 
Tyco Fire Products LP 


